
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Costas Karteris

Address 5 Hazelton Close,Thame

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments Oxford United is not only the name of the football team involved in this application but it is 
also the name of the atmosphere felt at the the games of our great Yellows. The Kassam has 
seen so many moments of joy, dismay, anger, and, above all, pride however it is time to 
move on. Not only must we move on, due to the end of the contract, but we must do so in 
the way which proves easiest not only for the team at OUFC but for the fans and residents of 
Cherwell. Denying this application will only lead to a fight for Oxford United's survival as a 
team and discontent within United fans towards the council. What this team provides is 
necessary to be in a new stadium, a stadium owned by Oxford United and not by the 
councils, this stadium is necessary.  
The building of the stadium will add to jobs in Cherwell and provide a boost in the local 
economy which will be consistently repeated every matchday.  
The proposal won't just give something for Oxford fans to be proud of, it will give something 
for Cherwell to be proud of. 
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